The M. llennium scroot

The
Millennium

School
Think Today. Change Tomorrow™

TMSGRN/CIRC/22-23/01

7t March’22
Dear Parent / Guardian,

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)!

As we come to the end of yet another challenging school year, we wish to express our heartfelt
thanks to our parents for their overwhelming support in all our endeavours. Your cooperation has
been critical to us every step of the way. Thank you for supporting the school in conducting online
classes successfully and regularly sending your ward’s homework, videos, slideshows, projects,
PPTs etc. as and when required. We are dedicated to provide your child the best educational
experience and will not be able to do so without your support and involvement.

As we commence the new session, The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W) is excited to welcome
the students back to the campus again and rekindle the joy of leaming with their peers in a safe,
supportive and stimulating environment of the school. In this regard, we would like you to know that
the school has undergone an intensive exercise to prepare for safe school operations in adherence
to the government guidelines. The entire school staff is fully vaccinated and all safety norms and
protocols are being followed in letter and spirit.

Kindly note that the new academic session will commence on Monday, 11t April’22 as per the
given time.

Classes | to VIIl=  7:50 am -2:00 pm
Classes DR to RTF- 8:45 am - 12:30 pm

Also note that the Textbooks/Notebooks/Stationery/Uniforms will be available in school as
per the schedule given below.

DR, RTF and EW 4™ April 2022, Monday 0:00 m -1:00 pm 3

CLASS I &I 5% April 2022, Tuesday 10:00 am -1:00 pm
Class lll, IV&V 6" April 2022, Wednesday 10:00 am -1:00 pm
Class VI, VII& VII| 7" April 2022, Thursday 10:00 am -1.00 pm

It is mandatory for students to come to school punctually in the prescribed school uniform.

We look forward to a wonderful new academic session! Together with our dedicated staff, we hope
to make each day at school fruitful and joyful for our students and help them feel loved, valued and
accepted.

Looking forward to your continued support and cooperation.

Wm regards
Madhu Tandon
Director Academics
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Dear Parents,

Greetings for the day!

Subject: School Transport

After two long years of school closure due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we are once again delighted
to welcome the students back to the school campus to rediscover the joy of schooling in the new
academic session that will commence on Monday, 11" April’22.

In this regard, we would like you to note that transportation will be provided to the students by the
school on fixed routes with designated stops. Parents who wish to avail the transport facility must
fill the School Transport Requisition Form attached herewith, and mail it on the given ID

transport-incharge@themillenniumschoolgrnoida.com latest by Friday, 11" March’22,
following which respective Bus Routes and other transport details will be shared.

The safety and security of our children is our utmost priority and we are totally committed to safely
transporting your ward to and from their destination each day of the school year.

Looking forward to your continued support and feedback.

Warm regards

Eram Abedi

Vice Principal
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